Good morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Tuesday, May 15, 2018.
We are on a regular schedule today.

The deadline for the Hampton High School Scholarship and Bursary Application has
been extended to Friday, May 18. Grade 12 students are encouraged to apply. (5/17)

Attention all Lunch N Learn participants!
Thursday will be the last day for Lunch N Learn for the year. Boys and Girls will both
go on Thursday. Please make every effort to attend! (5/17)

There will be a FREE pancake lunch (sausages, beans, rice krispy squares also) on
Wednesday, May 16 at St. Paul’s Anglican Church from 12:30- 1:15pm (5/16)

Congratulations to the following English Students of the Month of April:

Grade 9 — Devan Poirier

Grade 10 — Madeline Hickey

Grade 11 — Hannah Hickey

Grade 12- Hannah Kindred

These students have demonstrated a strong work ethic and an interest in the study of
English. Please meet Mrs. Donovan in the Learning Commons today during Working
Period.

Girls Rugby team beat KVHS 41-12 yesterday. Alexa Black, Robyn Travis, Kristie
Parks, Brooklyn Johnston all scored tries.

This is Mental Health Awareness week at Hampton High. Did you know that 1 in 5
Canadians experience a mental illness or addiction problem? Young people aged 15 to
24 are more likely to experience mental iliness than any other age group!

Attention grade 11s. Next year we will be having a grad class executive that consists of
5 students. If you have any questions or if you are interested in running for a grad class
executive position, please see Miss Myers or Mrs. Richard.

Attention Grads! This Thursday, May 17" at lunch in Mrs. Richard’s room there will be
a meeting for the Grad Class skit. If you would like to participate please attend! In order
for this to happen, we need lots of people to come to the meeting. Thank you!! (5/17)

Next Tuesday (May 22) is Tie Dye @ lunch. Bring some white clothes and get groovy
on a Tuesday. (5/18)



This Thursday (May 17) will be the Sweet Caroline Scavenger Hunt at working period.
Come on out and support a great cause. It will also be Purple day! (5/16)

In continuation of our 10 Weeks To Summer, this Friday is Safari Day!! Gather your
Safari attire and gear up for Friday! There is also a free BBQ held by the SRC. Just
show up and you can get yourself a hotdog! (5/17)

There will be a MANDATORY meeting today in Ms. Cochrane’s room (209) at lunch for
anyone interested in running for a position on SRC next year.

The rescheduled games for the dodgeball tournament will be played today, tomorrow
and Thursday this week. Make sure to check the schedule to see when your team is
playing. Good luck dodgeballers. (5/17)

Are you a grade 12 student interested in Forest Equipment Operation? JDI has a great
opportunity for grade 12 students starting this Fall at NBCC. Students who take this
course will be offered employment once completed. An information session is being
held TODAY at 1pm in the Learning Commons.

There will be a very important meeting on Wednesday at 12:30 (or beginning of lunch)
for all students going on the Canadian Battlefield Tour. The meeting will be in Miss
Jones’ room (214). It will be brief but important. (5/16)



